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Dear Governor Haley,

I am writing to request that you oppose the un-needed Engle proposed bill H.R. 1358 which 
would outlaw M855 ammunition and would open the door to outlawing any other type of rifle 
ammunition should a politician deside to do so..  This is a direct offront to the 2nd Ammendment 
of the Constitution.

Please keep in mind this is the same ammunition that the ATF proposed banning and recended 
its attempt after receiving a a major amount of anti feedback from everyday citizens.  And Engle 
turned around a day later introducing the same ban which is a spit in the eye of the voters that 
had already made their views known.

Sincerely,
Thomas Brandon


